From: Mark Hamill

Sent: 03 December 2007 10:22

To: Alan Coyle

Cc: Steven Bell; Susan Clark; Stewart McGarrity
Subject: RE: QRA

Attachments: 07.11.26 QRA.pdf; 07.11.26 Graph.pdf
Alan,

Further to our conversation this morning please see attached documents as promised.
Regards,

Mark

From: Alan Coyle [mailto:Alan.Coyle@edinburgh.gov.uk]
Sent: 29 November 2007 09:21

To: Mark Hamill

Cc: Rebecca Andrew; Duncan Fraser - CEC

Subject: QRA

Mark

Would it be possible for us to get an version of the QRA or a matrix which summaries the document? After
discussion with Duncan on Tuesday he said the allowance drops from £49m to £34m at contract close. It would be
helpful to have the reasons for this change to enable us to report to Council on the 20th the risks that have been
closed out.

Regards
Alan

Alan Coyle | Finance Manager (Tram Project) | Financial Services | City Development Team | Level 2/5 Waverley
Court | 4 East Market St EH8 8BG | alan.coyle@edinburgh.gov.uk |
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